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Dear Parents,

We are trying to make our website more attractive to the
public. One way we are trying to do this is by putting
testimonials on there. If anyone is interested in writing a
testimonial about your experience here at Open Arms, please
turn it in at the front desk. We also put pictures of your
children on the website and on facebook, pass the word to visit
both pages to share the pictures with family and friends. Don’t
forget to “Like” our page on facebook, while you are there. We
also communicate through Shutterfly Share. Your child’s
teacher will send you an invite. Please be sure to accept it. If
you do not receive it, please let the teacher know. This is the
best place to get classroom communication.

Thank you to everyone in advance for your help.
Loretta Gibbons
Director

OpenArmsd4kids.com



